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It is not too late to participate! We encourage you to contact Beth Meister at 
md@flcmaa.org to see how you can help. Together, we can make a difference! 

 

 

 

The Seminole Region of FLCMAA would like to thank  

The Country Club at Mirasol for their outstanding work to support the 

“Fore the Community” Marathon Golf program. 
   
   


